NSMS
Nor’easters Team
1850 Providence Pike
North Smithfield, RI 02896
(401) 597- 6100



IN A MILLION WORDS OR LESS…


 
Dear Parent/Guardian:
 
Welcome to our seventh grade team!  Our team is very excited to have your son/daughter as one of our students this year. We look forward to getting to know all of our students in the upcoming months, but would like to start this process with a little help from you. Each student is special and unique in his or her own way. No one knows this better than you. That’s why we’d like to give you the opportunity to tell me in a million words or less, anything and everything you think will help us to better know and understand your child.
 
Here are some suggestions to help get you started:
• The thing that I love most about my child is…
• My child is so great at…
• My child needs extra help with…
• My child’s attitude toward school is…
• My child’s approach to completing a task is…
• At home, my child is responsible for…
• Outside of school, my child is involved in…
• My expectations for my child at school are…
• So far in school (previous years), my child has been doing…
· I was most proud of my child when…

We appreciate your time on doing some homework also and thank you.  The notes/letters can be delivered at the NSMS Open House to any Nor’easter teacher, emailed to gokeefe@nsps.us, or a hand written note sent by your student to Mrs. O’Keefe.  Thank you for your time.  

Have a wonderful school year,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Gale O’Keefe, Team Leader (adapted from Mrs. T Shaw, Belmont School)
